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Larry's Tax Law

Next Week — NYU’s 75th Institute on

Federal Taxation in San Diego

By Larry Brant on 11.8.16 | Posted in Personal Message from Larry

As a reminder, you are invited to join me at the NYU 75th Institute on Federal Taxation (IFT)
taking place on November 13-18, 2016 at Hotel del Coronado in San Diego, California. The IFT
is one of the leading tax conferences in the country, geared specifically for CPAs and attorneys
who regularly are involved in federal tax matters. | hope you can attend.

I will be speaking next Thursday, November 17 and will focus on entity classification under the
Check-the-Box regulations. | plan to provide an in-depth view of the regulations, including
planning opportunities, traps that exist for the unwary and practical tax practitioner guidance.

View the complete agenda and register at the San Diego 75th IFT website.
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http://www.sps.nyu.edu/academics/departments/finance-tax-and-law/conferences-events/institute-on-federal-taxation.html

